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Thanks to our Chairman Dave Headon for organising the Walworth Concours 
Run on Saturday 22nd August based at the Chequers Inn, Dalton on Tees. 
The 40 mile route took us through various villages towards Northallerton in 
bright sunshine coupled with the odd quick but sometimes heavy showers, a 
reminder that motorcycling can be wet. Around 15 bikes completed the route, 
and the winner, judged by the pub landlord, was Steve Wiggesworth.

Please keep an eye on the website or check with Mike Carruthers as he may 
organise a socially distanced run on October 13th instead of our usual 
Anniversary Run.


